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Dear	
  Parents,	
  

	
  

We greet you in the magnificent name of Jesus the 
Christ! We are excited to let you know that Prince Chapel 
Children’s Church will begin operating on Sunday, 
November 17, 2013! 

Jesus says in Matthew 19:14 “Let the little children come to Me, and not forbid them, for 
of such is the kingdom of heaven.” With this scripture in mind comes our theme for this 
conference year which is “Helping our Children Grow in their relationship with Christ” Our 
vision for the children at PCCC is to provide a loving, secure and fun environment in which a 
child will be encouraged to develop into the young person that God wants them to be. The most 
important part of the child’s Christian walk is the foundation, because a building can only be as 
strong as the foundation on which it stands. 

We know that some people take an interest in whatever concerns their child (spirit, soul, 
and body), so we make it our responsibility to supplement what you are probably already 
teaching your child at home. If you are not, we urge you to do so. We hold fast to the promise in 
Proverbs 22:6 which says, “Train up a child in the way he should go, And when he is old he will 
not depart from it.” Speak the Word of God to them (even if your child is only an infant.) Their 
spirits are well able to receive. Please read Deuteronomy 6:5-9  

Children’s Church will be held each 1st, 3rd and 4th Sunday of every month and is open to 
all youth ages 0-12. We look forward to your child(ren) participating in the activities that we 
have planned. We have fun; Christ centered lessons to share by a dedicated staff, who are first 
committed to Christ and then to your children! An outline of worship will be followed for our 
Children’s Church. Please bring your child(ren) to the Fellowship Hall each Sunday morning 
between 10:50 am and 11:15 am and return immediately to pick up your child(ren) after the 
benediction has been given in the sanctuary.  

As a parent or guardian we want to partner with you. Please accept our invitation to join us in 
Children’s Church to witness our teachings and the participation of your child. Please review the 
information packet that we have provided to you carefully and return the required waiver and 
forms to us no later than Sunday, November 3, 2013. Thank you for entrusting your children 
with us and we look forward to working with each and every one of you! 

 

In Christ Service,  

   Prince Chapel Children’s Church Staff 

	
  


